Karen Berger
735 HI Mount Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480
917-545-2064

August 25, 2019

'To Whom it may concern:
The Palm Group has for over 20 years, been an integral resource in keeping
my home safe, secure, maintained and consistently monitored.

Their presence on the island is something that I and the other home owners
have been looking forward to for quite some time.

As a “town serving” company, 'm sure you will determine that they are
qualified and a an important business to have here.

It is reassuring to know that the Palm Group is now close and available with
an easily accessible office on the island.

The Palm Group should be welcomed as an addition to our Beautiful Palm
Beach Island.

Sincerely,

&MW

Karen Berger



